
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 

The water department ended the year with 

approximately 170 repairs to the system and 91 

new water service taps. 

Did You Know? 

In the colder months, especially when 

temperatures are below freezing, we have the 

potential for a significant increase in water main 

breaks. One of the main reasons for this is when 

the ground freezes, it expands, causing more 

pressure to be put on the pipes below ground (in 

some cases it can double). 

Upcoming Projects 

The holding tank at 1 park is getting a new 

mixing system installed this month. This will 

help to keep the water at its freshest to insure 

quality water at your tap! 

Spotlight 

Meet Chris Meyer. 

He likes to spend 

his free time riding 

his Harley and 

working out. 

Recent Main Breaks  

 

 

 

 

 

December, 2020 

Break on Big Bend 

Break at Taylor Woods 


